
 
MEMORANDUM 

  
MEETING DATE:  November 2, 2020 
 
FROM: Michael Varnum, Arts and Culture Director 
  
TO: Mayor P.T. Wood & City Council 
 
SUBJECT: Public Art Commission 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
Notice of openings to the Public Art Commission was published in the Mountain Mail and on the City of Salida 

website. Applications were received for the open positions. Applicants were sent additional questions to respond to 

for City Council. Four of the applicants responded to the questions. Three of the applicants withdrew from the 

process citing various personal reasons.  
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

It is staffs recommendation that City Council review and consider the completed applications. Staff 
will advertise any open positions that remain. 
 

 


